
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/27/2018 11:11:38 AM
Subject: Re: From October

​Darryl has it.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 10:39 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: From October 
 
Danny, I think I was waiting for you to tell me what we need to do with this. Please Advise.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Kevin L. Bryant 
 
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 8:03 PM
 
To: Danny Varat ; Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: From October
 
Hi Kevin! Jane Page said you might be coming to Aiken next week. I hope to see you if you do.
 
I still have not worked through the DHEC process but I may not want to. I’d like to talk with you about the new 
business model and how it relates to the Caregiver Respite Grant program. Our conversation will determine the 
course of my business future so I need to talk with you soon! I didn’t want to call unannounced and I don’t have 
your email so I’m very unprofessionally texting you�� . Please call me as soon as you have a few free minutes! 
Thanks! Karen
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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